
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT - 2018 MASTER PLAN 
PROGRAM ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT (PEIR) 

 
LEAD AGENCY:                                     Vallecitos Water District 
PROJECT LOCATION:         San Diego County, California 
Notice is hereby given that on May 1, 2019 the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) Board of 
Directors will consider adoption of a Resolution that takes the following actions: 

 Certifies the Final PEIR for the VWD 2018 Water, Wastewater and Recycled Water Master 
Plan 

 Adopts the California Environmental Quality Act Findings set forth in connection with the 
approval of the VWD 2018 Water, Wastewater and Recycled Water Master Plan 

 Adopts the VWD 2018 Water, Wastewater and Recycled Water Master Plan Final PEIR 
Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Program 

 Approves the VWD 2018 Water, Wastewater and Recycled Water Master Plan and requires 
implementation of the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting 
Program included in the Final PEIR 

A public hearing is scheduled to give the public an opportunity to offer comment on the content 
of the VWD 2018 Water, Wastewater and Recycled Water Master Plan and Final PEIR.  The date, 
time and location of this meeting are provided below:  
Date:                           May 1, 2019                              Time: 5:00 p.m. 
Place:                          Vallecitos Water District Main Office - 201 Vallecitos de Oro 
                                    San Marcos, CA   92069 
Please contact Robert Scholl at (760) 744-0460 or at rscholl@vwd.org for more information. 


